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Happy Holidays!! 

 

The Annual Toy Drive Luncheon will be held Friday, December 13th Noon at the Bangor Administration 

Building/Slater Conference Room.  Enjoy a lunch catered by Rustica Artisan and a holiday performance by the 

Bangor HS Select Choir!  All toys are donated to Slater Family Network and Families First to benefit local 

families this holiday season! 

 

Register for the SBCC Holiday Party which will be held at Scorecard in Wind Gap on Monday, December 16th 

at 6:00pm.  Enjoy a buffet dinner, dessert and cash bar.  Members are welcome to register a spouse or friend as a 

guest.  Bring a wrapped gift for the exchange game! 

 

Congratulations to all the award winners celebrated at the Slate Belt Awards Dinner at Allegheny Creek 

Brewing Company last month, including: Businessperson of the Year-Erik Borgh, Volunteer of the Year-Terri 

Eagle, Best of the Slate Belt Winners-Franklin Hill Vineyards, Hillside Smokehouse, Johnsonville Farm & 

Garden, Richmond Farm & Brewery, and The Local Scoop!  Thank you for music, display screen, and sound 

system provided by DJ FrickinRick.  It was a great evening! 

 

         
 

Welcome New Members! 

 

SOS Pet Rescue            TMC Scrub N Shine           Thomas Greenhouse     

Tiffany Bailey/Melissa Cozze     Tami Culp             Kyle/Lisa Thomas    

305 Roseto Ave #1014, Roseto          Mt Bethel, PA             1586 Mt Bethel Hwy, Mt Bethel    

contact@sospetrescue.org       484-294-8869             484-661-6653     

         tmcscrubnshine@gmail.com       klthomasgreenhouse@gmail.com  

          

Ribbon Cutting Ceremonies 

 

                 
                             Acre and Estate Grand Opening           Thomas Greenhouse Grand Reopening              

mailto:contact@sospetrescue.org
mailto:tmcscrubnshine@gmail.com
mailto:klthomasgreenhouse@gmail.com


 

Mark your calendar to participate in SBCC Upcoming Events  
Friday, December 13th Noon – Annual Toy Drive Luncheon 

Monday, December 16th 6pm – SBCC Holiday Party at Scorecard 

Rescheduled Event! 

Monday, January 20, 2025 6pm – Marketing Workshop, Part 3 with Caitlin Sullivan  

 

Registration for all events is available on the Chamber website: www.slatebeltchamber.org/events 

 

 

 

Your suggestions are always welcome.  Something special you want to see, let us know! 

 

 

 

 

 
Slate Belt Gift Certificates are available year-round and can be redeemed at many of the area businesses! 

 

 

 

 

 

One-Year Directors: Rosemary Albert, Kristen Corrado, Jewel Williamson-Burns, Nadine Folk, Joann Ginder,  

Chuck Niclaus, Jeffrey Ott, Nancy Kessler 

Two-Year Directors:  Fred Curcio, Adrienne Fors, Zach Miller, Deb Pettinari, Mike Ortoski, Laura McLain,      

Connie Greenamoyer 

 

 

 

 

 

DON’T’ FORGET TO LIKE US ON FACEBOOK AND INSTAGRAM: SLATEBELTCHAMBER 

 
Share, share, share, each others posts to generate a larger viewing pool.  This will help your business…. 

 

 

 

 

 

SBCC Mission Statement: 

To promote and enhance positive business activity and growth in the Slate Belt region with  

special emphasis on community involvement. 

 



PROUDLY SPONSORED BY 
 

 

           
 

 

 

 

 

 
SBCC Endorsed Energy Management Solution 
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Debbie Pettinari, Agent 

106 S. Broadway 

Wind Gap, PA  18091 

Phone:  610-881-4 

433 

Debbie.pettinari.wz73@statefarm.com 

State Farm, Bloomington, IL 1211999 

 

 

mailto:Debbie.pettinari.wz73@statefarm.com


Nominations closed 11/7/24.  All positions have been filled; no vote necessary at the holiday party. 

 

          
Slate Belt Chamber of Commerce 

Nomination & Election of Directors 

 

The following individuals have been nominated for the open positions on the Slate Belt Chamber 

of Commerce Board of Directors.  There are a total of 15 directors and roughly half are elected 

every year to a two year term.  This term will begin on January 1, 2025. 

 

The Nominees are: 

Rosemary Albert 

Kristen Corrado 

Nadine Folk 

Joann Ginder 

Nancy Kessler 

Jeff Ott 

JT Raclowski 

Caitlin Sullivan 

 

The nominating committee, consisting of Paul M. Donovan Jr., Chairman, & Rosemary Albert  

have placed the preceding seven names into consideration for the eight available seats.  

Nominations will also be accepted from the general membership until November 6, 2024.  

Nominations must be received by that time to provide the committee an opportunity to confirm 

the nomination and to confirm that the nominated individual is willing to serve if elected.  Any 

chamber member in good standing is eligible for nomination. 

The election of Directors will be held at the December 16, 2024 holiday dinner.  In the event 

there are no other nominations, a motion will be made that Paul Donovan be directed to cast a 

vote for the Slate of Directors as presented.  This is in following Roberts Rules of Order where 

there are a specific number of candidates for the same specific number of positions.  Technically 

there is no contest and the ballot is elected with the Chairman’s vote.  This will be voted on by 

those members in attendance that evening. 

If there are additional nominations, a ballot of those in attendance will be taken that night and the 

seven highest number of votes will be awarded the first seven director positions.  In the event of 

a tie for the eighth position, a ballot between those that are tied will determine the winner.  You 

should contact the Chamber office at 610-588-1000 or any member of the nominating committee 

if you wish to make a nomination or if you have any other questions regarding this election. 



 

 

 
 

Hello, I am Tami Culp founder and owner of TMC Scrub N Shine. Here is a brief background 

on how my business came about.  

As a detail-oriented, former clean room employee, I was captivated by my cleaning journey 

and the opportunity to maintain a sterile environment in accordance with the CGMP 

practices.  

Combining my passion for cleaning and entrepreneurship, a woman-owned business 

committed to providing top-notch cleaning services. 

I turned my two passions into one business and launched TMC Scrub N Shine- cleaning like a 

boss and slaying expectations one spotless surface at a time! 

• Woman Owned 

• Fully Insured 

• Residential 

• Commercial 

• Airbnb’s 

• Move in/ Move out 

• One Time Cleaning 

 

Contact Tami via call, text or email  

TMCScrubNShine@gmail.com 

(484)294-8869 
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